CALIFORNIA VANPOOL AUTHORITY
(CALVANS)

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

At its last reguiar meeting the Board agreed to cancel its regular
April 9, 2015 meeting. Therefore, the next meeting of the
California Vanpool Authority will be May 14, 2015 at 10:00 AM.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the rescheduled
meeting, please contact Ron Hughes, Executive Director of

CalVans at (559) 852-2696 or (559) 852-2711.

Thank you.
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Ron Hughes, Executive Director




